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SERVICE ADVISORY 
 

NO.: 1508 Rev B 
 

SECOND NOTICE 
 
 
TO: All Garmin Aviation Service Centers and Owners/Operators of the Products Affected 
 
DATE: April 21, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Discontinued Repair Service on Certain Apollo/II Morrow Products   
  
 
PRODUCTS AFFECTED 
This advisory is applicable to the following equipment: 
 

• SL50 GPS Receiver 
• SL60 GPS Receiver and VHF Comm Transceiver 
• SL70 Mode C Transponder  
• GSL71 UAT Control Panel  

 
 
DISCUSSION 
Effective June 30, 2015, repair services will be discontinued for the products listed above. 
 
We sincerely regret discontinuing service or support on any Garmin product.  However, a number of 
components required for the manufacture and/or repair of essential subassemblies within the affected 
products are no longer available.    
 
Please visit www.garmin.com/aviation for your product replacement needs.  
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